
    
  

Meeting of  
Undergraduate and Graduate Students 

Department of Mathematics 

Friday, September 28 2018 
11:00 a. m. 

C-204 

 Feel comfortable to assist, listen and share new ideas with us. 
Be a member of this new community that wants to make of the time and 

space in our University better for all. 

                                           We hope to see you there! 

 

Anthony Gómez Fonseca                                            
Angélica M. Rosario Santos 

Graduate Program Students                


